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Highway Lighting Upgrades in Hillsborough and Pasco counties 447845-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Highway lighting
Phase Completed
Project Start February 14,

2022
City New Port Richey

Tampa
Temple Terrace

County Hillsborough
Pasco

Road Dale Mabry Hwy
Florida Ave
(Hillsborough)
Fowler Ave
Nebraska Ave
(Hillsborough)
SR 580
SR 582
SR 597
US 19
US 41

Construction
Cost

$1.2 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2022

Contractor American
Lighting and
Signalizations,
LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Jason Smith
  813-612-3200
  Jason.Smith@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Friday, May 13, 2022.

This highway lighting project is replacing existing bulbs with LED
bulbs along multiple roadways in Hillsborough and Pasco counties.

Roadways include Nebraska Avenue, Dale Mabry Highway, Fowler
Avenue, Florida Avenue, and US 19. 

Construction is estimated to finish during late summer 2022. 


